
    

  

  

RELEASE #81   

Dear State Regents, 

I regret to inform you that those of you that have registered for tours during the 

upcoming CDA National Convention, to be held in New Orleans, for days other 

than Tuesday,  those tours have been canceled. The cancellation was based on 

low registration numbers for the tours. Tours will ONLY be held on Tuesday, 

August 13, 2024. 

The tours that  will be offered on Tuesday August 13, 2024 are as follows: 

1.     Pontoon Tour 

2.     City Tour 

3.     Catholic Churches Tour 

To register for the Tuesday tours please do so prior to Friday, July 19, 2024, at 

5:00PM CT. At that time registration for all tours will be closed. 

 

If you have registered for a tour that has been canceled, the organizers of the 

tours will be reaching out to you to see if you would like to change your tour for 

the open tours on Tuesday, August 13, 2024.   Please forward to your State 

Officers and Local and Territorial Courts. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Blessings, 

Emily 

National Regent 

"Faith as small as a Mustard Seed can move Mountains" Matthew 17:20 

 
 

      



  
  

 


